
Dear Parents:         May 14, 2013 
 We had a very pleasant day at Track meet. I hope that those who attended 
enjoyed it as much as I did. I think our organizers did an excellent job. 
 We also had a wonderful field trip to the Miller Dairy Farm. Thank you 
parents that drove. The children learned a lot! I was very pleased with the trip. It 
was worth to try for a third time! One thing they learned is that there are NO 
cows that produce chocolate milk. This will be one of the science experiments I will 
do with them this week. I hope you quizzed them as to what they learned. 
 They also had a good time with Mrs. Brown during Bump Up hour last 
Friday. 
 Tuesday is the Awards Ceremony at 10:30. At this time, Pre-K will  get 
the Eaglet Award. It will be during our school day. They do not need to dress up. 
Students come to school at regular hour, and can stay for the remainder of the 
day. 
 Friday is Talent Show at 12:00. Early release is at 1:30. 
 For those of you I am conferencing on Monday, I will see you there. 
 Thank you to all of you for allowing me and this school to be part of your 
child's education this year. 
 I pray each of you have a wonderful, safe summer. 
 Have a blessed week! 
 Mrs. Schmidt 
 

 
  


